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This week we have been learning all about fire. 

We have discovered what fire fighters wear to 

protect themselves from the fire and how they fill 

their fire engines with water. 

We went for a walk around the Village to look for 

fire hydrants and continued to use our fantastic 

looking and listening skills to safely practise 

crossing the road. 

On the art table, we have created poppies with 

collaging materials, paint and transient art. 

All of our Brambles have had the opportunity to 

choose how they create their own. 

These will be displayed on our Classroom windows 

ready for the Sunday Remembrance Day Parade. 

At home, you could go for a walk with your family 

and see if you can spot any fire hydrants or poppies. 

 

Our number of the week:  3 

Our key words: Fire, flame, heat, fire engine, fire 

fighter and fire extinguisher 
 

Something Special 
 

Reception open morning is on Wednesday 13th 

November, the school is offering a tour to those 

families of children who are due to start school in 

September 2025.  

This is being held at 10.00am. 

Spaces are limited and if you wish to attend you need 

to email the school office to book a place. 

office@brampton.cambs.sch.uk 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Vicki, 

Miss Lorraine and Miss Treasure. 
 

 
 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Little Glow by Katie Sahota and 

Flashing Fire Engines by Tony Mitton 

 
 

Song: London’s burning 

 
 

Rhyme: Five little Fireman 

 

 

Please ensure that if your child has taken any of 

their spare clothes home with them, that they are 

replaced for the next session that they attend. 

As unfortunately, we do not have any spare 

clothes at Brambles. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Tuesday 12th November 

PTA Bags2School  

 

Wednesday 13th November 

Reception Open Morning 

 

Friday 15th November 

Children in Need 
 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


